
From:   Craig Scheffler   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   April 25, 2018

Subject:   0319-EX-CN-2018  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We find that we made a mistake in the application. 401.3 kHz was entered rather than 401.3 MHz. We
corrected the application and therefore we believe coordinating with the FAA is no longer necessary,
since 401 MHz is not included in the list of frequencies requiring coordination with the FAA, per
https://webfcr.faa.gov/Account/Login.aspx?firstlogin=no.   

Craig Scheffler


